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CONTINUING GUARANTEE 
 
 
 
 
January 30, 2012 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
 
 
MarketPlace Deli Products, Inc. guarantees all products offered and put into 
commerce will be properly labeled and unadulterated as required by federal 
code. As evidence of the MarketPlace Deli Products, Inc. commitment to food 
safety we offer this letter of continuing guarantee.  
 
MarketPlace Deli Products, Inc. is a federally inspected (USDA Est. 21924 and 
P21924) food products manufacturer. All amenable products manufactured by 
MarketPlace Deli Products, Inc. are manufactured in compliance with the code 
requirements as specified in 9CFR 304.3 and 381.2. Further, MarketPlace Deli 
Products, Inc. has fully implemented the HACCP requirements set forth by 
federal regulation in 9CFR 417.4 (a) including routine reassessments to assure 
compliance with changing requirements. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David A. Fisher 
President  
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